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Thursday 21st September, 2023 

 
Reception Year Phonics Workshop 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Now that the children have started school full-time and have started their Read, Write Inc (RWInc) 
phonics lessons, we would like to invite you to a Phonics Workshop on Tuesday 26th September at 9am.  
 
This meeting will take place in the main school hall and entrance is via the Poynings Avenue gate. Please 
note the gates will be shut promptly at 9.05am to ensure security around the site, so do make every 
effort to be on time as late entry will not be possible. 
 
The workshop will involve a short information meeting explaining how we teach phonics, followed by 
an opportunity to watch a phonics lesson in your child’s classroom. We would welcome just 1 person 
attending for each child to ensure there’s enough room in the classroom for this phonics lesson. The 
workshop will last for approximately an hour so please ensure you are able to stay for the full session.  
  
We look forward to seeing you at this meeting. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Victoria Bryant 
Assistant Principal  
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